
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 27th January 2022 

Our Learning 

This week,  the children have enjoyed starting 
to learn the songs for their performance to 
their grown ups on Thursday 9th March at 
9:15. This will be a lovely opportunity for the 
children to share some information about the 
topic that they will be learning about in 
Spring 2, Windsor Castle. The song words will 
be coming home soon for the children to 
practise. They have also enjoyed learning 
about the continents and oceans, and mak-
ing balloon globes. The children have been 
putting their persuasive skills to the test by 
writing a letter to Mrs Foster persuading her 
to let them grow their own wildlife garden. 
We have also been talking about what makes 
someone kind and howwe can be kind to oth-
ers. 

Next week,  the children are going to contin-
ue writing their letters to Mrs Foster. It would 
be really good if the children can practise 
writing their own address, ensuring that road 
names and places names start with a capital 
letter. In Maths, the children are going to be 
exploring multiplication and discovering how 
a repeated addition number sentence can be 
written as a multiplication number sentence 
for example 2 +2+2 is the same as 3 x 2.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Remember to complete Doodle Learning 
Maths homework.  

Children should also complete one piece 
of homework each week from 
their new Spring 1 Homework 
Menu.  

Spelling test is on a Friday.  

PE kit are needed on a Wednesday.  

Word of the Week: Everybody 

Follow this link to find more super daily 
activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

 

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


